
 

 
PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

 
ROSLIN MEDICAL PRACTICE WILL BE  

CLOSED ON  
WEDNESDAY 25TH DECEMBER 2024 
THURSDAY 26TH DECEMBER 2024 

& 
 WEDNESDAY 1ST JANUARY 2025 
THURSDAY 2ND JANUARY 2025 

 
IF YOU REQUIRE URGENT MEDICAL ATTENTION 
DURING TIMES WHEN WE ARE CLOSED PLEASE 

TELEPHONE 

NHS 24 ON 111 
 


